
July 25, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Stewart Yeakel 

P.O. Box 12 

Kanawha, Iowa 50447 

 

Dear Mr. Yeakel: 

 

Thank you for your July 19, 1996 letter regarding the news footage taken in Dallas in November 

1963.  Copies of the video will be available through the National Archives in the near future. 

 

Again, thank you for writing and for your interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications  


